
You’re Invited To...

BLACK
We welcome you to the Annual Celebration of
Excellence and Achievement for Students of

African Descent.

This free event held in early May will honour
and celebrate students of African descent who

will be advancing from elementary school,
middle school, high school, or post-secondary in

2024!

For more information and/or to participate as an honoree,

please scan this QR code to complete the form and return

it by Friday, January 26th by 6pm. Please fill out one form

per each student. Attendees will receive further details by

February 12, 2024. We can also be contacted at:

BlackGradBC@gmail.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZS8vj0o9zj8bLiu7xdrpEP7LJxvTM9wNIqnWGbzK7I741Gw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZS8vj0o9zj8bLiu7xdrpEP7LJxvTM9wNIqnWGbzK7I741Gw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZS8vj0o9zj8bLiu7xdrpEP7LJxvTM9wNIqnWGbzK7I741Gw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

